~
-

No.Ft. 48-3645/2017 (FCA),
Forest Department, Himachal Pradesh.

From: Nodal Officer-cum-APCCF (FCA),
O/o Pr.CCF(HoFF) HP Shimla-1.

To: Chief Wildlife Warden-cum-
Pr. Chief Conservator of Forest (Wildlife),
Himachal Pradesh.
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Subject: Diversion of 4.7 ha. of forest land in favour of HPPWD for the
construction of Kiari to Khinna road (Kms. 0/0 to 7/820), within the
jurisdiction of Solan Forest Division, Distt. Solan, Himachal Pradesh.
(Online No. FP/HP/Road/28558/2017)

Sir/Madam,

As per the report of DFO Solan (copy enclosed) “The aerial distance of
proposed site is at a distance of 1.50 Meters away from the Chail Wildlife Sanctuary ”. As
per Gol/Regional Office Dehradun, instructions, for proposals falling within the 10 Kms.
from the protected areas, the comments of the Chief Wildlife Warden are required to be

submitted with the proposal.

It is, therefore, requested that necessary comments may please be offered in

the present proposal to this office for taking necessary action.

Yours faithfully,

Encl: As above. Nodal Officer- CCF (FCA),
O/o Pr. CCF (HoFF), H.P.Shimla-1 C
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